Refugee Support Group Board Meeting 16th November 2022

Special Resolution

Following discussions with trustees and partner organisations, at the trustees meeting 12th October 2022 the board agreed that the following resolution should be put to the membership of the organisation at the AGM on 16th November 2022:

That the name of the organisation is changed with immediate effect from “Reading Refugee Support Group” to “Refugee Support Group”.
